
 

 

Footpath Wardens report - May 2022 
 

 
 
 
 

Covid and lockdowns have led to more people from the village walking their local foot 
paths. The map in the Post Office window has helped and soon will be changed as it has 
become badly weathered. 
 
The changes in FixmyStreet/Streetdoctor have been used frequently and the following are 
the positive results: 

• The footpath by the sewage works has been dealt with - a much friendlier surface. 
 

• Gyttes Lane has been cleared of unwanted growth and is now passable. 
 

• Footpath AZ13 (the footpath leading to Crowfield) has been reported and will be 
rectified soon, thanks to Katie Angel and NCC contacting the landowner who has 
agreed to repair the footpath once the ground is suitable. 

 

• The slurry heap at the top of AZ13 was running down into Wappenham Road 
drains. This problem has been resolved. 

 

• The situation with signage in Pimlico has been reported and is a continuing 
problem, not just during the lambing season. 

 
It would be beneficial for dog walkers and elderly residents if some of the most used stiles 
could be replaced by swing-weighted gates, e.g. AZ14 by The Hill, if and when finances 
become available. 
 
Parishioners can continue to report issues to the Footpath Wardens, who will visit the site, 
look at the issue and report the matter to Fixmystreet if necessary. 
 
 
Geoff and Steph Brackpool 
 
 

 


